
Name
Address


January 17, 2015

Dear Tony Hawk Foundation, 
 I am in support of the Helendale Community Services District’s application for the Tony Hawk Foundation’s Skate Park Grant. I believe it is important to have a skate park in Helendale because 																																																																																																																																											


Sincerely, 


